
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

MARCH 2018 PROVIDER COUNCIL CANCELLED 
 

MARCH 7, 2017 
 
 

There will be no Provider Council Meeting held in the month of March due 
to a building power outage at the Maryland Beacon Health Options office.  
We apologize for the short notice, but power is not anticipated to be 
restored until Monday.  If you have any questions for the Council in the 
meantime, please feel free to email your questions/comments to: 
marylandproviderrelations@beaconhealthoptions.com . 
 
The next Provider Council Meeting will be held on Friday, April 13, 
2018 at the Beacon Health Options Maryland Offices located at  
1099 Winterson Road, Suite 200, Linthicum, Md.  21090.   
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